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Friday 24th June 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are delighted and excited to inform you that Foxes and Hedgehogs will be visiting The British

Museum as part of their learning in History. This trip will occur on Friday 1st July.
We will be travelling to the British Museum on the tube and returning in time for pick up.

All children will need a healthy packed lunch on this day that does not contain any nuts. Please make sure

your child is dressed appropriately for walking and brings a drink bottle with them.

Permission forms will need to be completed and returned to the class teacher by Wednesday 29th June.

We have the opportunity to complete a workshop where students will explore the history of Britain from the

Roman withdrawal to the time of Edward the Confessor, including looking at the Anglo-Saxons, Scots and

Vikings.

We will be needing parent volunteers to join us on this trip. If you are available, please fill out the attached

form and return to the class teacher as soon as possible.

Many thanks,

Lucy, Jacob and the Y4 team

_____________________________________________________________________________

My child __________________________________ in Hedgehogs/Foxes has permission to go to the

British Museum on Friday 1st July.

I am able/unable to help on this trip. My name is_______________________________________

Signed: __________________________                       Date ______________________________
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